Magellan of Louisiana

Provider Update

ATTENTION LA CSOC PROVIDERS: IMPORTANT
CHANGES

SUBJECT: Louisiana Department of Health Revised Informational Bulletins and
Health Plan Advisories

Healthy Louisiana has revised the following informational Bulletins and Health Plan
Advisories regarding telemedicine/telehealth facilitation during the COVID-19
declared emergency:

IB 20-4: MHR Telemedicine/Telehealth
IB 20-6: LMHP Telemedicine/Telehealth
IB 20-7: SUD Telemedicine/Telehealth

Informational Bulletins cover a variety of topics related to Healthy Louisiana and all are
available at the Louisiana Department of Health Provider & Plan Resources page.

The following Health Plan Advisories are ready for your review:

Health Plan Advisory 20-7
Health Plan Advisory 20-8
Health Plan Advisory 20-9

Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or
concerns. Your NMS is available for support.

Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.


https://ldh.la.gov/page/1198
https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/network-management-specialists-csoc-regional-contacts/
https://ldh.la.gov/page/1198
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